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See you at the rink this weekend

	To our valued Shelburne Minor Hockey Sponsors:

As the regular season comes to an end and the playoffs begin, I wanted to once again thank you for your generous contributions

again this year!

We've have had an exciting season so far, not to mention some of the nasty winter weather we've experienced this year making our

hockey season that much more entertaining to say the least.

There is still lots of hockey left to watch if you haven't had a chance to take in a game yet. On Saturday, January 25th we will be

hosting our ?Allan Nixon Memorial Tyke Tournament'. This is a great opportunity to come out and see the future stars of the

Shelburne Minor Hockey Association hard at work!

Also, the playoffs are underway so have a look at the schedule on our website (http://shelburneminorhockey.com ) to see if you can

take in a game or two.

Rob Tomlinson

Shelburne Minor Hockey Association

Sponsorship Director
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